
 

 
 

 
 

We are incredibly excited to announce the Fall 2023 White House Internship 
Program application. 

 
The White House Internship Program is a public service leadership and 
development program that provides emerging leaders with an opportunity to gain 
valuable skills while supporting the work of the White House and furthering the 
priorities of the Biden-Harris Administration.  
 
The application period for the Fall 2023 session is currently open and will close on 
Friday, April 9th. Interested candidates can find the Program’s online application at 
White House Internship Program | The White House. The website also features 
additional information about the Program, including a “Frequently Asked 
Questions” section. Prospective candidates with questions about the Program, as 
well as college/university administrators, faculty, campus leadership, and others 
interested in more information to share with their communities can reach out to 
the White House Internship Program team at internship@who.eop.gov. 
 
 
Thank You, 

 

 The White House Internship Program 

Office of Management & Administration 

Email: internship@who.eop.gov 
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